
 

CITY OF NOVI CITY COUNCIL 

JULY 26, 2021 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: Consideration of approval to purchase a 2022 Sutphen custom pumper PA-17 from 

Sutphen Corporation for the Novi Fire Department, through the Sourcewell 

competitive purchasing contract, in the amount of $870,827.82.  

 

SUBMITTING DEPARTMENT: Public Safety- Fire Department 

             Department of Public Works, Fleet Division 

 

EXPENDITURE REQUIRED $ 870,827.82 

AMOUNT BUDGETED $ 890,004 

APPROPRIATION REQUIRED $ 0 

LINE ITEM NUMBER 400-337.00-979.004  

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

Included in the 2021-22 Budget was the replacement of an Engine. The new 2022 Sutphen 

pumper PA-17 will be replacing the #342 2005 Seagrave Pumper Class A Engine with 

71,291 miles. The new Fire engine comes with a foam proportioning system that is suitable 

for all types of Class A & B foams for quicker fire knock-down, extinguishment, and the 

availability of the mounted and portable hydraulic rescue tools. The Engine will be 

equipped with an enclosed 6-person cab, a 1,250 gallon per minute Class “A” single 

stage centrifugal type pump, a 1,000 gallon water tank, a full complement of ground 

ladders and all required equipment including hoses, nozzles & appliances, emergency 

warning devices, hand tools, power tools, EMS (BLC) equipment and all miscellaneous 

tools & equipment.  

 

RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approval to purchase a 2022 Sutphen custom pumper PA-17 

from Sutphen Corporation for the Novi Fire Department, through the Sourcewell 

competitive purchasing contract, in the amount of $870,827.82. 

 


























	Motion Sheet for Fire Engine
	Supporting documentation for Sutphen Fire Pumper Truck

